
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

Our three water tanks require an annual inspection and continuing maintenance.  Leary 

Construction Company has been providing these services in the past and their contract has now 

ended. 

 

Proposal: 

Leary Construction has provided the attached quotes for another 10-year term.  Water 

Superintendent, Jamie Mixell, recommends we accept the proposals. 

 

 

Cost: 

$37,317.42/annually (covers all three tanks) 

 

 

Cost to be paid from Water Repairs & Maintenance (Contract) 6101001336 

 


